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TO ALL INTERESTED STAKEHOLDERS

EXTENSION OF THE COMMENT PERIOD IN RESPECT OF THE PUBLISHED
DISCUSSION DOCUMENT ON THE PROPOSED REVISION OF A
METHODOLOGY FOR REVIEWING THE ANNUAL SEP ADJUSTMENT OF
MEDICINES

1. A discussion document dated 27 February 2014 was published by the
Department of Health on 28 February 2014, requesting interested persons to
furnish the Pricing Committee with written representations on the proposed
methodology for reviewing the extent to which the SEP of medicines may be
adjusted on an annual basis before 28 March 2014.

2. Following communication received from interested stakeholders, requesting for
the comment period to be extended to allow sufficient time to compile responses
in respect of the published discussion document, the Department authorises the
request for a period of three months from the 28 March 2014.

3. Any further enquiries on this matter can be forwarded to Mr S Mngadi at (012)
395 8195.

Yours sincerely

>

Er A Pillay

Deputy Director-General: Health Regulation and Compliance Management

Date: Q?/Qg /)\O”f/



